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4 September 2025 

Dear Customer, 

 
A417 Missing Link – Important Information – Full Weekend Closure Cancellation 
 
Kier Transportation is working on behalf of National Highways to improve the existing A417 
Missing Link.  
 
We’re writing to inform you that we are cancelling our upcoming full weekend closure: 
 

• From 11pm on Friday 12 September to 6am on Monday 15 September   
 
There are currently no planned closures for The A417 between the Air Balloon Roundabout and 
the A429 Burford Road junction. 
 
 
Where to find more information:  
You can find more information about the scheme, along with the diversion information on our 
project webpage: nationalhighways.co.uk/a417-missing-link. If you have any questions, or you 
would like to speak to someone about this work, you can call our contact centre on 0300 123 
5000, who will pass your details to the team, or email 
a417missinglinkatairballoon@nationalhighways.co.uk 
 
Our Customer Hub is open, welcoming visitors to the A417 Missing Link project. The Customer 
Hub is in the Kier Crusher Plant and will be open every Tuesday and Wednesday between 10am 
and 2pm. You can find directions to the Kier Crusher compound, GL4 8JX (past Acorn House) 
on our project webpage. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we work to improve the A417.  

 

Yours faithfully 
 
A417 Communications Team 
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